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UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 

REGION 5 

77 WEST JACKSON BOULEVARD 
CHICAGO, IL 60604-3590 

 

REPLY TO THE ATTENTION OF: 

         C-14J 
 

 
 
BY EMAIL 
 
Arthur H. Siegal, Esq. 
Jaffe, Raitt, Heuer & Weiss 
27777 Franklin Drive, Suite 2500 
Southfield, Michigan 48034-8214 
asiegal@jaffelaw.com 
 
RE:  Polar Environmental Services Inc. 

Dear Mr. Siegal: 

Pursuant paragraph 75 of the June 29, 2016 Consent Agreement and Final Order (CAFO) in the 
above-referenced matter, EPA is informing you that Polar Environmental Services has completed 
the Supplemental Environmental Project and the SEP Reports, and that EPA requires no further 
information from you at this time.  Please note that this determination concludes the CAFO; it is 
not intended as a prohibition on the exercise of other authority by EPA or the State of Michigan 
at Polar’s facility.  

Please feel welcome to contact Tom Williams of the EPA Region 5 Office of Regional Counsel 
at (312) 886-0814 or williams.tom@epa.gov if you have questions. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Julie Morris, Manager 
Land Enforcement and Compliance Assurance Branch 
 
cc: B. Whitney 
 T. Williams 
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